
Hello all! 

This is a Spelling Bee week so please remind your students that

they need to bring home all of their Spelling Packets If they would

like to study. We will be using our Language Arts time to practice

for our Standardized Testing which will be April 5-7th. Can you

believe that is already around the corner? 

For Language Arts homework, your student will simply be

studying for the Spelling Bee so no Spelling 3x each, Super

Sentences, or Vocabulary Practice. Also, please make sure you are

checking the homework page on the website so that your student

can answer the Reading Log questions.

One more thing, as we are practicing for Standardized Testing,

please remind your students that who they are as people and

students are not dependent on these tests. This is simply a way to

collect data on how what students across the state have learned

thus far this year. No matter how they do, they will always be the

bright, confident, kind, and caring 4th graders I have always

known them to be.

Have a lovely week,

Mrs. Erbstoesser
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